
Brennah Bowen 

 

Thank you for considering my concerns raised in opposition to House Bill 151 and Senate Bill 

132, the Save Women’s Sports Act. This dangerous legislation targets an already vulnerable 

group of Ohio youth and denies them the often life saving opportunity to participate in sports.  

 

I am disgusted to see yet another ban on transgender athletes. As a transgender person myself, 

it is very offensive making something horrible like this. How are children supposed to learn 

about equality and treating other transgender children with the same respect? How are children 

supposed to understand the concept of being a transgender person if they have to peers to look 

to? I sincerely hope the members of this committee will change their minds. 

 

I urge you to oppose HB151 and SB132 and protect our state’s athletes.  

 


